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Tobermore Primary School
6 Maghera Road, Tobermore, BT45 5QB

	Tel: 028 7964 2254

Website: www.tobermoreps.com
info@tobermoreps.magherafelt.ni.sch.uk 


Principal: Mr. Ian Cheevers


14th October 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian,

 

As I am sure you are aware by now, Tobermore Primary School, like all other schools in Northern Ireland will be closed for the next two weeks, from Monday 19th October to Friday 30th October. During this time there will be no additional work provided by staff and there will be no provision provided for children of Key Workers. These two weeks are to be treated as an extended half- term break. 
It is our understanding that all pupils in receipt of free school meals will receive a direct payment for the week beginning 19th October.

Shoe Box Appeal

If possible, could all shoe boxes be brought to school by Friday 16th October 2020. I appreciate the short notice of this request; however, we would like them brought in to school to ensure they are collected on time.
Cash for Clobber

Again, if you have any bags to donate to our Cash for Clobber, we are hoping to do our final collection on Friday 16th October 2020. 

Parent Teacher Meetings

With the closure of school on Monday 19th October, we will have to cancel our proposed Parent Teacher meetings. As an alternative, staff will aim to contact you via telephone to have a brief discussion about your child’s progress. Further information will follow regarding these arrangements on Friday 16th October.
On behalf of the staff and Board of Governors of Tobermore Primary School, I want to thank you for your continued support of the last half term. Your understanding and flexibility with the new arrangements in place have been vital in our school reopening and children returning. 

In the event that school will remain closed for a longer period, staff will be creating a work pack to send home. Arrangements to collect this work pack from the school will be made, when and if the need arises.

As and when any updates occur from EA or the Minister for Education, we will keep you informed via the school website and Facebook

Please take care of each other over the next two week and we look forward to welcoming everyone back on the 2nd November 2020.

Yours truly,
Mr. Cheevers 
(Principal of Tobermore Primary School)

